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RE: Docket No. 011381-TL - Investigation into BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc.’s tariff filing ( T - 0 1 7 8 6 )  to establish the Keys 
Exchange. (Deferred from November 6, 2001 conference; revised 
recommendation filed.) 

ISSUE I: Should BellSouth’s tariff filing of July 16, 2001 (T-010786) ,to 
establish the new Keys exchange be canceled? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. BellSouth‘s tariff filing of July 16, 2001 (T-  
010786) to establish the new Keys exchange should be canceled. BellSouth 
should be required to make a new tariff filing which sets basic rates for 
the Keys exchange at the present weighted average monthly rates calculated 
across the existing seven exchanges, using access lines as weights. 
BellSouth should be strongly encouraged to make this tariff filing within 
15 days of the Commission’s order. 
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ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: If the Commission approves staff’s recommendation in Issue 
1, the resulting decision should be issued as a Proposed Agency Action. 
The docket should, however, remain open in order for BellSouth to make a 
new tariff filing. Commission staff should be given administrative 
authority to close t h e  docket if the new tariff filing is consistent with 
the Commission’s decision and if no person whose substantial interests are 
affected timely files a protest of the Commission’s decision within 21 days 
of the issuance of the Commission’s Proposed Agency Action O r d e r .  

If the Commission denies staff’s recommendation in Issue 1 and 
BellSouth‘s tariff is not cancelled, the Commission need only close this 
docket as a procedural matter, since the Commission would have found the 
tariff consistent with the law. 


